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F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  b a n k  o f  D a l l a s

Circular No. 70-120 
May 18, 1970

DISCONTINUANCE OF SIGNED RECEIPTS FOR 

MONEY AND SECURITIES

To All Member Banks

in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Beginning immediately, it will no longer be necessary to 

sign and return the auditor's copies of Forms CASH-105 or 

CASH-I67 for money shipments and Form SEC-6 for securities 

shipments made to your bank by the Federal Reserve Bank. We 

will continue to enclose these advices with the shipments for 

your use in making verification of the contents of the ship­

ments, but it will not be necessary to return them to the 

sending Reserve Bank. Your bank will continue to receive 

separate advices by mail.

If you are expecting a shipment of money or securities, 

and it is not received, please notify the Federal Reserve Bank 

by telephone or telegraph.

Yours very truly,

P. E. Coldwell

President
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